

Office of the President

November 29, 2024

Dear Alumni, Parents and our Community,

Re/ The Presidents Christmas Hamper Appeal

Peace of Christ!

This year the need for support at Christmas time is as great as ever for many of our families and in our community. In the past, support for this initiative has come from the sales from our Nearly New and the Parent Guild. Additionally, we depend on the generosity of our students, staff, alumni, parents and community to provide support to the families we know who need it. This support at this time of the year is greatly appreciated.

There are many ways you can help us to help others:

On Friday, December 6th and Thursday, December 12th St. Paul's will be hosting a casual day in support of our Christmas Hamper program. Please have your son bring \$2 on that day.

Additionally, please consider donating to the Christmas Hamper Fund yourselves. Donations of \$20.00 or more will receive a tax receipt for a charitable donation. If you would prefer to donate a gift card of your choosing, please do so, but indicate the value of the gift card so we may distribute it according to the needs of our families. Monetary and gift card donations may be brought to the President's Office or Front Office to the attention of Ms. Brito.

We are hoping to have all donations in by the end of the school day on Monday, December 16th. We hope to distribute Christmas Hampers to our families and families in the community by Thursday, December 19th. Online donations can be made on the SPHS website under the "Giving" tab, using the drop-down menu and selecting "Christmas Hamper." Have a Blessed Advent and Merry Christmas. God bless and thank you in advance for your help and consideration.

Sincerely,

Kevin Booth '78

President

K. Booth nack Mark Nashed '25

President: Student Council

Eric Wardrop '25

President: Maroon and White

Enic Wardrop